
From: Thomson Catherine  
Sent: 15 May 2019 16:45 
Cc: Town Clerk  
 
Subject: Saltash s106 panel update  
 
Dear all 
 
There is a slight change to the approach we need to take with regard to the two 
projects that have been discussed at the last Saltash s106 panel. 
 
After further work it transpires that the Waitrose s106 budget is fully utilised so I have 
been in liaison with the CC infrastructure team, which deals with s106 allocations, and 
the following is the new way forward: 
 
The position now is that the publicity project, that was approved by the Saltash s106 
panel on 26th April, can progress utilising the Quora s106 allocation, which has been 
transferred from the developer. So that can proceed as planned. 
 
The re-launch of the Saltash card can proceed with an assessment of the application 
and if supported that will be funded via the Quora s106 allocation. To fulfil the 
requirements of the Quora s106 fund, the application will have to be considered by 
Saltash town council in the first instance. After liaising with Ray, the first date for this 
will be 6th June. So a final decision based on the assessment, which is to be 
undertaken by email as circulated yesterday, will follow that. 
 
With kind regards 
Catherine 
 
Catherine Thomson | Community Link Officer | Localism  
Cornwall Council | Neighbourhoods Directorate 
 


